
MARBLEHEAD BOARD OF HEALTH 
                                                      MINUTES, February 6, 2018 
                                                           

Present: Chm. Michelle Gottlieb, Todd Belfbecker, Andrew Petty, Director 

Absent: Helaine Hazlett 

 

Meeting called to order at 8:00 pm   

 

A discussion took place about the Lower Bell School and the Gerry School regarding lead in water. 

 

Public Participation: 

 

Jonathan Lederman of 8 Ida Road came before the Board to share his concerns regarding the trash limits 

from new trash regulations. He has a family of nine and currently puts out two 65 gallon trash toters.  He 

would like suggest that in order to discard additional trash the Boards institutes a pay-as-you-throw option. 

Michelle spoke about the MADEP grants and the requirements to be eligible.  Mr. Lederman asked about 

two family homes and the number of barrels permitted.  He will be allowed to label barrels with an “A and 

B”. 

 

The Board will review amending regulations to accommodate larger households. 

 

Director’s Report: 

 

 Recycling IQ kit 

 Fin Com liaison meeting is scheduled for February 28
th

 at 7:15 am. 

  

   

Old /New Business: 

 

The Board discussed the correspondence from Allen Waller to the Attorney General.  The Board will be 

working with Town Counsel to look at this issue. 

 

MOTION to approve letter by Town Counsel regarding Board of Health meeting held on November 14, 

2017. All in favor and motion passed. 

 

MOTION to approve letter by Town Counsel alleged violations over a two year period.  All in favor and 

motion passed. 

 

MOTION to approve meeting minutes of January 9
th

.  All in favor and motion passed.  Michelle present. 

 

MOTION to approve meeting minutes of January 29
th

. All in favor and motion passed. 

 

Sarah Bellino, Esq. will discuss the possible upcoming meeting with the Attorney General regarding recent 

complaints.  We do not believe mediating the alleged violations would benefit the Board. 

 

Marblehead Composting Flyer was discussed and edits were made. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 pm. 

 

Andrew Petty 

Director 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


